
SHERWOOD ELEMENTARY   

IMPORTANT REMINDERS FROM  
Mrs. BUZANIS (Principal) & Mrs. WHITE (Assistant Principal) 

Date:  October 17, 2023 
NO SCHOOL THIS MONTH, 

OCTOBER 26 & 27, 2023 

 

PICTURE DAY                                              

November 1 2023 

 
Make-Up Picture Day and 

Sports Photos will be 

November 1, 2023 😊 

 

8th grade and Kindergarten 

Graduation Photos 

RESCHEDULED FOR 

FEBRUARY 13 

 

Report Card Pick Up 

October 26, 2023 

12:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Parents…please join us!!! 

Meet your child’s teacher! 

😊 

Classroom Celebrations 

October 31, 2023 

Classrooms will engage in a 

Fall Celebration on October 

31st.  Say “boo’” to drugs.  

Wear a Halloween costume - 

No mask Holiday Parties in 

MOST classrooms – No 

Peanuts, No home - made 

foods. All treats must be 

wrapped and store bought. 

 

VEHICLE PROCEDURE 

Please pick up and drop off 

your child in front of the building 

by pulling up to 57th and move 

forward to Wells Street.  

Vehicles should park one 

behind the other.  As cars leave 

cars should pull up as you wait 

for your child. If the line is full, 

please proceed around the 

block and do not double park.   

 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:  

PLEASE do not block the cross 

walk in order for our crossing 

guard to be able to cross the 

children safely.  DOUBLE 

PARKING and stopping in the 

middle of the street is NOT 

ALLOWED.  NO DOUBLE 

PARKING ANYWHERE, be 

courteous and please drive 

SLOW.  Remember - DO NOT 

exit your vehicle in front of the 

school. We need parents in 

their vehicles, waiting patiently 

and moving forward at all times.  

Leaving your vehicles causes a 

serious safety issue and you 

may be towed or receive a 

citation. 

 

Students who attend AFTER 

SCHOOL must remain in the 

building.  

 

If your child leaves the 

building, you will be called 

and they will no longer be 

part of the program. 

 

ARRIVAL and DISMISSAL 

TIMES - AM ARRIVAL for ALL 

STUDENTS is 8:55 a.m. 

PM DISMISSAL for PK-8 is 

4:00 p.m. PROMPTLY This is 

NOT being followed by all 

families and some of our 

children are arriving too early.  

Let’s work together for our 

childrens safety! 

VISITORS und the age of 18 

are NOT ALLOWED in our 

building due to safety concerns 

for our younger children. Only 

CURRENT students are 

allowed in our building 

please.   

 

CHIPS, ORDERING OUTSIDE 

FOOD FOR YOUR CHILD is 

not allowed at Sherwood 

School as well as cupcakes 

and celebrations in the 

classrooms. This will keep 

our children safe and follow 

CPS policy. We appreciate 

your support. 

 

November Days Off & 

Reminders… 

No School November 10 

Progress Reports Nov. 17 

No School Week of Nov. 20th.  

Please mark your calendars – 

No School Nov 20, 21, 22, 23, 

24.  HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

 
Sherwood School  

773-535-0829 #2  

for main office. 

Office Hours - 8:30-4:15  

After School Hours 4:15-5:15 

(M-TR) 

Emergencies after hours –  

773-848-4448  - ANYTIME 

Sherwood Website: 

sherwood.cps.edu 


